
  

 

NOT FOR RELEASE, PUBLICATION OR DISTRIBUTION, DIRECTLY OR 

INDIRECTLY, IN OR INTO THE UNITED STATES AUSTRALIA, CANADA, JAPAN OR 

IN ANY OTHER JURISDICTION WHERE IT IS UNLAWFUL TO DISTRIBUTE THIS 

ANNOUNCEMENT. PLEASE SEE THE IMPORTANT NOTICE AT THE END OF THIS 

ANNOUNCEMENT. 

 

CPUK Finance Limited  

(the “Issuer”) 

 

5 November 2024 

CPUK Finance Limited announces the entry into an option agreement by Center Parcs 

Scotland Limited 

 

Center Parcs, a leading UK short break holiday operator (“Center Parcs”), announces that, on 

31 October 2024, Center Parcs Scotland Limited (“CPSL”) has entered into an option 

agreement in relation to approximately 1,000 acres of land situated north of Hawick, Scottish 

Borders (the “Option”). CPSL is not an obligor under, and provides no security in respect of, 

Center Parcs’ whole business securitisation debt structure under which CPUK Finance Limited 

is the Issuer of class A and class B notes. 

The Option allows Center Parcs to acquire a long lease of the land subject to obtaining planning 

permission for a holiday village on the site. Over the coming months, Center Parcs will begin 

to engage with local stakeholders and commence pre-planning works with a view to submitting 

a planning application to the relevant local authority. Further updates will be provided as part 

of the usual Center Parcs’ periodic reporting. 

 

FURTHER INFORMATION  

Any enquiries in relation to this announcement should be directed to:  

Raj Singh-Dehal  

Chief Corporate Officer 

raj.singh-dehal@centerparcs.co.uk  

 

This announcement is not intended to, and does not, constitute or form part of any offer, 
invitation or solicitation of any offer to purchase, otherwise acquire, subscribe for, sell or 
otherwise dispose of, any securities or the solicitation of any vote or approval in any 
jurisdiction, whether pursuant to this announcement or otherwise. The release, distribution or 
publication of this announcement in certain jurisdictions may be restricted by the laws of the 
relevant jurisdictions and therefore persons into whose possession this announcement comes 
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should inform themselves about, and observe, any such restrictions. Any failure to comply with 
any such restrictions may constitute a violation of the securities laws of any such jurisdiction. 

Forward-looking statements 

This announcement contains statements that constitute forward-looking statements, beliefs or 
opinions, including statements relating to business, financial condition and results of 
operations of Center Parcs. These statements may be identified by words such as 
“expectation”, “belief”, “estimate”, “plan”, “target”, or “forecast” and similar expressions 
or the negative thereof; or by the forward-looking nature of discussions of strategy, plans or 
intentions; or by their context. All statements regarding the future involve known and unknown 
risks and uncertainties and various factors could cause actual future results, performance or 
events to differ materially from those described or implied in these statements. Such forward-
looking statements are based on numerous assumptions regarding Center Parcs’ present and 
future business strategies as well as the environment in which Center Parcs expects to operate 
in the future. Further, certain forward-looking statements are based upon assumptions of 
future events which may not prove to be accurate and Center Parcs does not accept any 
responsibility for the accuracy of the opinions expressed in this announcement or the 
underlying assumptions. Past performance is not an indication of future results and past 
performance should not be taken as a representation that trends or activities underlying past 
performance will continue in the future. The forward-looking statements in this document speak 
only as at the date of this announcement and Center Parcs and its affiliates expressly disclaim 
any obligation or undertaking to review or release any updates or revisions to these forward-
looking statements to reflect any change in Center Parcs’ expectations with regard thereto or 
any change in events, conditions or circumstances on which any statement is based after the 
date of this announcement or to update or to keep current any other information contained in 
this document or to provide any additional information in relation to such forward-looking 
statements, unless required to do so by applicable law. 

 

 


